
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

 
Instruct the Personnel Department, with the assistance of the Los Angeles Police 
Department and the Office of the City Administrative Officer, to identify and provide 
recommendations to address barriers to hiring lateral transfers of personnel employed 
by law enforcement agencies external to the City of Los Angeles, to include options for 
providing competitive salaries and a pension plan option for public safety within the Los 
Angeles City Employees' Retirement Plan (LACERS) that is competitive to the Police 
and Fire pension plans, and establishing reciprocity with the California Public 
Employees' Retirement Systems (CalPERS). 
 
(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2023-24 Budget on May 18, 2023) 


